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Election Day, February 28th 

48th Ward Aldermanic Candidates  

If you missed the Forum hosted by ASCO at Temple Emmanuel for the 10 candidates running for 48th ward 
alderman you can view the entire video at ascosheridanroad.org 

NOTE: There is a 6” Black Out at the start of the video “Panel Discussion will Begin Shortly” …fast forward 
through the black out. 

  

Also on the ballet on February 28th voters of each police district will be electing 3 members to the newly 
created Police District Councils. 

District Councils in each Police District will: 

•      be made up of 3 paid officials elected every 4 years 
•      serve as a bridge between the Community & the Police  
•      hold monthly public meetings, where residents can work with the police on local community 

concerns and give input on police policies and practices 

  

For ALL INFORMATION pertaining to the aldermanic candidates and the district council candidates see Park 
Tower Weekly Updates of Friday February 10th  

Click on links to the ASCO candidate election guide and Alderman Osterman’s update.  

  

Alderman Osterman’s update includes relevant community information: 

•      the recent incident involving a stabbing death at Sheridan & Berwyn  
•      resident concerns at Hollywood House, Sheridan & Hollywood, related to negligent management  
•      Vehicle Safety Day event this Saturday, February 18th, for residents of the 20th & 24th police districts 

for vehicles registered in the districts.  
o   Residents will be able to mark their catalytic converters, learn about vehicle tracking 

programs, and more vehicle safety initiatives by the Chicago Police Department.  
o   You must REGISTER in ADVANCE  

See Park Tower News & Updates 2/10/for links to all of the above information 


